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LittoN CoNTRACT ForR NAVIGATION SYSTEMS
WorTH AppiTioNAL $60 MILLION

Toronto's Litton Systems Canada Limited has won an
additional $60 million (Canadian) contract to supply LN-35
Inertial Navigation Systems to the U.S. Department of Defense,
Roy MacLaren, M.P. for Etobicoke North, announced today on
behalf of Trade Minister Ed. Lumley.

Arranged by the Canadian Commercial Corporation, the
contract was won under the U.S./Canada Defence Production
Sharing Arrangement, and brings the value of the original
contract awarded to Litton Canada last March to more than
$110 million.

Canadian Commercial Corporation (CCC) contracts with
foreign governments and international agencies on behalf of
Canadian suppliers of goods and services. Last year CCC
achieved sales of over $400 million, involving 500 Canadian
companies and more than 50 foreign buyers.
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 0.I. Matthews (819) 997-5714
N.J. Clarke (819) 997-5703

Canadian Commercial Corporation

112 Kent Street
Ottawa, Ontario
KT1A 1E9




